
 

 

Monday 6th September 2021 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
 

Please can we politely remind you that our school is completely 

nut free and we operate a nut free kitchen at all times.  
 

The children should not have any nut products in their lunch 

box. This includes Nutella or Peanut Butter on sandwiches, 

Nutella Snacks or any breakfast bars which also contain nuts.  
 

We have some children who have severe nut allergies, who 

may have a reaction if seated next to your child in the hall at 

lunch time. 
 

Thank you for your cooperation.    
 

Yours sincerely 
 

Mrs. E Bailey 

Headteacher  


